
Aviation Safety 
Action Program

The ASAP is a proactive, nonpunitive program managed by 

the ACSF as an independent facilitator.

Voluntary Reporting without Retribution

The ACSF brings you all the benefits of the FAA’s 
voluntary Aviation Safety Action Program (ASAP) 
at a lower cost. 

The easy, open, self-reporting initiative offers 
third-party facilitation, tracking and corrective 
action recommendations so you can enhance 
and improve your overall safety culture. 

Use ASAP as a stand-alone safety program 
or as a key component of your safety 
management system (SMS). Either way, you’ll 
reduce risk exposure and improve operational 
efficiency and effectiveness—all of which are 
good for safety and your bottom line.

BENEFITS:

• Low cost includes a discount 
for members

• Mentoring and management 
by the ACSF

• Potentially eliminates 
deviations from FAA 
regulations 

• Voluntary, cooperative, 
nonpunitive approach to 
reporting safety-of-flight 
concerns

• Fosters a positive, proactive 
safety culture

• Provides valuable safety 
information and insight to all 
participants

Who Should Use ASAP? 

• Part 23, 91, 125, 133, 135, 137, 141 and 145 
operations 

• Pilots, mechanics, dispatchers, schedulers 
and ground personnel

Get started ASAP!
 

VISIT

acsf.aero/ASAP


